
PRESS RELEASE 
Pennsylvania girl with Down syndrome and her father to 

be featured in ALETEIA Global Project of Hope 

When Kurt Kondrich and his daughter Chloe spoke at the United Nations in NYC the past 2 

years they connected with an International Italian Filmmaker who loved their powerful UN 

Message “Embrace don’t erase Down syndrome”. The Filmmaker included Chloe and her dad in 

an AMAZING Global Project that will reach millions! Eighteen different people from around the 

world share their journeys of finding light during the darkest times. The new video series, 

scheduled to debut on November 29, tells the true stories of 18 men and women whose lives 

were unexpectedly turned upside-down, but through great faith they took the reins and turned 

their lives around. These are stories of HOPE and of LIGHT - the light that shined through these 

people’s lives and can illuminate our own lives and those around us. ALETEIA interviewed 

people throughout the world to tell their inspiring stories of hope, and Chloe and her dad Kurt 

feel very honored, humbled and blessed to be part of this powerful worldwide initiative that is so 

desperately needed by our culture: https://aleteia.org/about-us/  

The pictures are Chloe and Kurt at the United Nations and Chloe on the ALETEIA Episode, and 

the trailer for this Global Project can be seen here: https://youtu.be/6I_WRjdJUW8  

For additional information please contact: 

Kurt A. Kondrich M.Ed 

President Chloe’s Foundation 

412-951-9117 

Email: chloesfoundation@gmail.com         
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